
STAFFING UPDATE - DECEMBER 2019 
 

Tuesday 10th December 2019 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Congratulations to Mr. Chris Gibson who has been successful in securing a promotion as a Year 4 Class Teacher and Maths 

Coordinator at Bovington Academy. 

 

While it will be hard to say goodbye, we know the opportunity and challenge that Bovington Academy will provide Mr. Gibson 

will support his continued professional development and aspirations for further leadership opportunities. 

 

In recent years, Mr. Gibson has taken part in extensive Middle Leadership training and this year took on the role of Maths 

Coordinator here at The Prince of Wales School. All of this work, alongside his extensive experience of working at the greatest 

school on earth as well as his energy, passion and enthusiasm for inclusive and creative learning ensures he is well placed to 

make a significant impact at his new school.  

 

We wish him well and thank him for over seven years of service to The Prince of Wales School community. 

 

Mr. Gibson will not be going anywhere overnight, he will continue to work with us and teach Year One until February 

Half-Term at which point there will be an opportunity to say a proper ‘POW Farewell’. 

 

Details of who will replace Mr. Gibson in Year One will be made available in January 2020. Rest assured, only the very best will 

be considered for this important role. 
 

If you have any queries, concerns or questions about the above, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr. Gary Spracklen - ​Headteacher 

 

 

 

 
  

 


